
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Mathematics: 

• Place Value 
Representing/Partitioning/Estimate 
numbers to 10,000) 
Rounding to the nearest 10, 100 or 
1,000 

• Addition, Subtraction, Multiplication 
and Division. 

• Measurement/Area 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

History:  
We will be studying the Stone Age, Bronze 
Age and Iron Age. 
 
Geography:  
Locate the world’s countries and 
environmental regions (focus on Europe – 
physical, human characteristics, countries, 
major cities), historical links made. 
 
 
Art: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

RE: Our values for this term are thankfulness 
and truthfulness. Year 4 will be looking closely 
at Holy books. 
 
PSHE:  
Healthy living. 
UK Democracy, anti-bullying week and E-
safety. 
Computing:  
E-safety and animation. 
 

Science: Topics to be covered are: 

• Living things. 

• Group and classify living things. 

• States of matter. 
Spanish: Greetings, numbers, colours, 
seasons and linking sentences with 
conjunctions. 
Music: There will be Dudley Performing Art 
weekly lessons. Year 4 will have the 
opportunity to learn to play the recorder. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

                  

P.E: Year 4 have P.E. on a Wednesday. Your 
child needs to come to school wearing their 
P.E. kit. 
Your child needs to wear a white t-shirt, black 
shorts or plain black tracksuit bottoms or 
jogging bottoms. Also, their red school 
sweatshirt or cardigan needs to be worn, 
especially in unsettled weather. 
No jewellery is permitted for health and 
safety reasons. Please leave getting ears  
pierced until the summer holidays. 
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English 
Spellings - The new spellings will be practised 
for 3 days and dictation test will take place 
on Thursday each week. 
Writing - The children will have experience of 
writing a fiction and a non-fiction text.  
Reading - We are concentrating on different 
reading skills. 
 
 

Homework 
Homework will be given out on a Friday and will need to be 
returned on the following Friday.  
Late homework will not be marked. 
Children will be responsible for bringing in their own 
homework and if they lose their homework book, they will 
need to inform their class teacher straight away. 
 

 

Reminders: 
Your child must have a coat in school 
every day, even if it’s not raining. 
Water bottles need to be labelled and only 
have water and squash in them- no fruit 
juice or fizzy pop.  
Label jumpers and coats to avoid any 
losses. 
Hair accessories need to be school colours 

and studs only for earrings. Hair must be 

tied back. 

 


